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Debra Howland, Executive Director

Public Utilities Commission

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, N.H. 0330 1-2429

Re: Abenaki Water Company and New England Service Company Lease Agreement

Dear Ms. Howland,

Pursuant to RSA 366:3, attached is Abenaki Water Company’s executed lease agreement with

New England Service Company with the purpose of establishing an office for customer service and

accounting/bookkeeping functions in Laconia, NH. The original and two copies will also be mailed today.

If you, the Commissioners and/or the PUC Staff have any questions or comments, please call me

at 603-293-8580 or e-mail me at dcarson@ newenglandservicecompany.com.

Sincerely,

Deborah Carson, Treasurer
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